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Notice 

We are pleased to announce that our college will be celebrating Hindi Diwas 

on Saturday, 14th September, 2024. To mark this special day, fun and engaging 

games will be organised for all learners in their respective classes. These 

activities are designed to enhance your knowledge and appreciation of the 

Hindi language while providing an enjoyable experience. 

We encourage all students to participate actively and be present in class to 

celebrate this occasion. 

Let's come together to make Hindi Diwas a fun and enriching day! 

Venue: Respective classrooms 

Date: 14th September 2024 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation! 

Vice principal I / C Principal 
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